
 

 

 
 
 
10th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to attend a 2-day Military 
Service Child residential on the 14th and 15th of July.  The trip will include an overnight 
stay in Cambridge, a university visit and a stop motion workshop exploring voices and 
skills. 
 
The residential has been organised by Inspiring Choices, with Abbie Salkeld as the 
Outreach Coordinator at Uni Connect York and North Yorkshire.  For the residential 
they are working with Never Such Innocence who specialize in working with Military 
Service Children.  
 
The trip will not clash with the end of year rewards trip and provisional timings are 
as follows.  Leave school at 9am 14th July 2025.  Return to school at 9pm 15th 
July 2025. 
 
We have been allocated 15 places for Military Service Children in year’s 9 and 10, so 
everyone who wants to go should be able to attend.  If you would like your child to 
attend this event, please fully complete the permission slip below and return it to 
school by Friday 24th January 2025.  
 
The trip will be completely free of charge for us, as funding has been allocated, therefore 
it is really important we don’t waste the spaces so please ensure you son/daughter is 
committed to the event.  I will be in touch with further information as I receive it. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Many thanks for your help in this. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs V Murphy 
Service Children Champion 
vmurphy@boroughbridgehigh.com 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter____________________________ to attend the 
Service Child Residential on 14th and 15th of July.    
 
I give permission for photos to be used for publicity purposes YES/NO 

Signed     ……………………………………….. 
 
Dated       ………..……………………………… 


